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There is no room in Australia for antisemitism, or any other form of racial hatred. People should feel 
safe to walk the streets without fear of verbal or physical abuse because of their faith. All protests 
must be peaceful, without inciting violence or hatred. These privileges should be protected at all costs, 
it is dividing Australia. Stop the antisemitism, it only fuels more hatred. 


